
 
 
Request for Board of Commissioners’ Action 

From:            Date:       
 
Subject:        Item Number:       
  

 
It has become concerning that we are unable to see out the door at the end of the hall. During the 
recent past, we’ve had several times during elections, meetings, etc  when citizens/vendors enter 
our building and we can’t determine where they are once they are out of our line of site in the 
lobby. With several rooms unlocked on the south end of the building, we aren’t sure if they are 
leaving the building.  A glass door doesn’t prevent all issues but it will allow us to see who is in 
the south hall without jeopardizing our safety by opening the door. 
 
 
 
 
Motion made by      
 
Second made by      
 
Any discussion:              
              
 
Votes    yes       no                      Motion carried/ failed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vicki Parrish, County Clerk  January 18, 2019 
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